Stevens Creek Trail Update

Work on the Stevens Creek Trail extension from El Camino Real
to Sleeper Avenue is in the final phase of construction and is
expected to be complete in April. This section of the project
will include a paved trail lined with native shrubs, a grove of
oak trees, a meadow area, and a steel bridge over Stevens
Creek. The project will open easy access to the Stevens Creek
Trail for residential neighborhoods south of El Camino Real.

The next segment of the trail includes a bicycle/pedestrian
bridge over Highway 85 and then continues to a landing area
at the intersection of Dale Avenue and Heatherstone Way. This
segment is currently in the early stages of the design phase
and is undergoing technical review by Caltrans—this section
is not currently funded. The design of the final proposed trail
section from Dale Avenue and Heatherstone Way to Mountain
View High School is unscheduled.

When completed, the hiking and biking trail will run from
Shoreline at Mountain View Park to Mountain View High
School. For more information on the Stevens Creek Trail proj-
ect, call the Public Works Department at (650) 903-6311.



